
5 Oct 2021

Rozalado Services
6120 N Pulaski
Chicago IL, 60646

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF CURRENT SERVICE CONTRACT

This letter is to confirm that both parties acknowledge and agree that the current service contract
between Rozalado Services and Village Oak Park is to be extended from 1/1/22 thru 12/31/22. Both
Parties agree to adhering to the current contract in regards to any and all matters pertaining to the scope
of work.
Contract rate is to only be raised 2.5 % annually vs the industry standard of 5%. This is due to the long
standing professional relationship between both parties.
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